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  St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School

Edenfield Crescent

Huyton

Merseyside

L36 6DS

Tel No: 0151-489 4072

Fax No: 0151-449 0135

Headteacher: Mr C Newstead
20/9/17
Help with BOB
Dear parents and families,
This term’s chosen charity is CAFOD (Catholic Agency for Overseas Development) who help impoverished people to support themselves in developing countries throughout the world. 
To help raise money, all children from Year 3 to Year 6 will be given the opportunity to make a Bat or Bird (BOB) Box with their parent or relative. Families will then be given the option of buying the box that their child has made for £10. From each £10, £2.50 will go back to keeping the project going. The remaining £7.50 per box will be given to school to choose to buy a life supporting gift from CAFOD. 
Such gifts include providing clean drinking water, vaccinations for mothers and babies, funding a health clinic and teaching a child to read. Further details can be seen on our school website or by visiting cafod.org/worldgifts

We are calling on mums, dads, grandmas, granddads, aunts and uncles to come in to school to help your child to make a BOB Box. 
Please complete and return the slip below, letting us know who can come in from your family o help your child with this exciting project.

We also need some basic tools that the children will be working with, please indicate on the slip if you are able to bring tools with you or whether you would like to borrow them from school.

We are the first Merseyside school to be involved in this project. These boxes are a unique design that won an Observer Ethical award and have attracted interest from Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, with one being put up in her garden at Buckingham Palace! 

The children and staff are really keen to take part, with your help we are sure that it will be a great success.

Family members are welcome to come to the school hall on the following days and times:
Tuesday 10th October,     Year 3 9-11:30am,      Year 4 1:10 – 3:10pm

Wednesday 11th October Year 6 9-11:30am

Thursday 12th October     Year 5 9-11:30am

Tools needed:

Work bench, Phillips screwdriver (cross head), hammer

If you are lending tools to school please have your name clearly marked on them

Yours Sincerely,
C. Newstead

C. Newstead
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I would like to make a BOB Box with (Child’s name and class)..................................................

I can let school borrow a work bench

I can bring in my own tools

I will need to borrow tools from school
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